Town of Bergen Planning Board
Minutes of February 27th, 2020 
Bergen Town Hall
Present: Chairman Gary Fink, Andrew Fink, Kathi McLaughlin, Lou Romano, and Mark Swanson Alt.
Not present: Dominick Camelio,  Mark Gerhardy, Connie VanHoute and  Cindy Anderson
Also Present: Martin Dilcher, Ed Crooker, and Dave Mason
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Fink. A motion to approve the January 2020 minutes was made by Kathi McLaughlin, seconded by Lou Romano, voted and carried. Mark Swanson will be counted as a voting member. 
Special Use Permit- Martin Dilcher and Ed Crooker.  Drawings were looked over for the one acre mulch site proposal on Route 33. No problems were foreseen. The only concern was the noise that might be generated from the grinder. Mr. Dilcher stated that if noise became an issue, he would terminate the lease. It was also repeated that this was a temporary proposal and that hopefully within a year, the mulch site would be relocated to a more permanent site.  A Public Hearing will be held next month on March 26th. 
A motion to adjourn was made by Kathi Mclaughlin, seconded by Andrew Fink, voted and carried. 
The meeting ended at 7:45 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Laura Smith, secretary
cc: Michele Smith, Town Clerk
      Ernest Haywood, Town Supervisor
      ZBA Members
